
FINRA, 
 
     I have been a broker since 1984. I applaud FINRA requiring disclosure of 
all bond commissions on the confirm. I think customers should know what 
they paid. However making it harder to expunge meritless complaints o a 
brokers record is improper.  The complaint was not determined to be 
wrong by a court process. However it registers as wrong with everyone who 
views it. I think 60,000 brokers would wrongly be affected by stiffening the 
expungement process.   
 
Be well, 
Tony Christ 
 


